

December 8, 2017

To: Dylan Rodriguez, Chair

Riverside Division of the Academic Senate

From: John Levin, Chair

Committee on Academic Freedom

Re: Committee on Academic Freedom Membership

Per the request dated September 6, 2017, the Committee on Academic Freedom reviewed its by-laws at its first meeting and noted that rather than five members of the Division on the Committee of Academic Freedom, it presently has six members. This is a result of the addition of John S. Levin to the committee as chair and the lack of deletion of one member from the committee. We can either continue with the six members or one member should be removed from the committee if there is a violation of Senate by-laws. Your ruling on this matter will set us straight.

Thank-you.
John Levin, Chair